
 St. Columban Energy LP 
 

 
 
 
 

 

SUITE 900, LIVINGSTON PLACE - SOUTH TOWER   
222-3RD  AVENUE SW 

CALGARY, ALBERTA  T2P 0B4 
MAIN:  (866) 944-6401 

(403) 296-0140 
FAX: (403) 213-3648 

April 14th, 2014          VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND COURIER  
 
Ontario Energy Board       
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Board Secretary 
 
RE: St. Columban Energy LP – Notice of Application and Written Hearing 
 Application for Electricity Generation Licence 
 Board File No. EB-2014-0148 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
 
As per the Letter of Direction, issued by the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) to St. Columban 
Energy LP (the “Applicant”) on April 9th, 2014, the Applicant hereby confirms that the Notice of 
Application and Written Hearing has been posted to the Applicant’s website, 
www.vereseninc.com, effective as of Friday, April 11, 2014.   
 
The document is available to be viewed at the following path, under the heading Additional 
Postings: 
 
http://www.vereseninc.com/our-business/business-development/st-columban-wind-project/ 
 
If the Board should require any further information at this time, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Aimée Hockenhull 
Contract and Records Coordinator 
 
 
Cc: Mike Dunn, Veresen 
 Paul Eastman, Veresen 
 Tom Day, Veresen 
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